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Not Halloween UV Light Party 

Wednesday October 30th 5pm 

– 7pm 

For 5 to 12-year olds on Wednesday October 30th there will be a party being run 

with Kerith and Baptist churches from 5 – 7pm: fun, games, dancing, food and more! 

Speak to Michelle Sturgeon for more details 

Not Halloween evening 

celebration! 

Thursday October 31st 5 pm 

onwards 

On Thursday October 31st starting at 5:00pm there will be lots of treats, sweets, 

toasted marshmallows, cake, and drinks (including hot chocolate) puzzles and fun 

for everyone! Please come and support this brilliant event where we shine a line 

(including floodlights and a firepit!) out to the local community. Michelle Sturgeon is 

looking for donations of sweets & money – we need to fill 80 party bags to hand out 

to children.  

Bible Classes continue during 

the autumn 

 Sue Morgan is leading this study course on The Beatitudes: – of this rich blueprint 

of how we lead our lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at 

All Saints in the Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 

8:00pm. Self-contained each week and all welcome. 

There are also Thursday classes on the New Testament taking place at 10:30am in 

the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards. 

Magic of Mowtown Thanks to a brilliant show, a very full house and our wonderful set of volunteers we 

managed to raise £500 from the bar on the 27th September. Many thanks to all who 

helped before, during and afterwards – it was a great community event! 

Homeless/Night Shelter The new “More than a Shelter” programme is being finalised and will run from 

December this year. Speak to Nigel. 250 volunteers across Windsor will be needed. 

Courses on 1. Shelter Conflict Management 2. Observational and Homeless Training 

3. Basic First Aid Training are compulsory and will take place in November. Please fill 

in the forms provided. (Evening entertainment for homeless and friends is still 

running but not overnight with dinner, games and entertainment every Thursday 

evening at All Saints and taking some meals to Windsor) 

DBS Checks: A reminder If you volunteer to help with any activity at All Saints’ Church that brings you into 

contact with children or vulnerable adults, you need to have a Disclosure and 

Barring Service (DBS) check specifically for this church. DBS certificates for other 

places are not sufficient. Alan Groves, our official DBS Verifier, will advise you how 

to go about this. Please contact him on 07565879391. 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following:  biscuits, squash, pot noodles  

Running the IT desk – more 

volunteers needed! 

A few people of all ages and IT skills have kindly come forward to run the IT desk at 

services. It’s not hard and a very satisfying way of providing your worship offering, 

please could we have one or two more volunteers. Full training will be provided! 

Remembrance Service 

Sunday 10th November 

Will be taking place at All Saints Dedworth this year  
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